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  Murder & Mayhem in Rockford, Illinois Kathi Kresol,2015-11-09 The shocking
true crimes of Rockford, Illinois, come to light in this fascinating account
of a midwestern city’s sordid history of murder and corruption. Rockford,
Illinois, rightly prizes its prosperous heritage, built on manufacturing
concerns like the Rockford Watch Factory and the Manny Reaper Company. But
the town formerly known as Midway also harbors a history of crime and
calamity . . . Gunfire broke out in the streets when networks of Prohibition
informants decided to go rogue. In 1893, John Hart forced his own sisters to
drink poison. Three years later, James French shot down his wife in the
street. Over the years, a courthouse collapsed, a factory exploded and trains
collided . . . Join local historian Kathi Kresol as she explores Rockford,
Illinois’s scandalous past in this gripping book of small-town true crime
stories.
  Milwaukee Mayhem Matthew J. Prigge,2015-10-05 From murder and matchstick
men to all-consuming fires, painted women, and Great Lakes disasters--and the
wide-eyed public who could not help but gawk at it all--Milwaukee Mayhem
uncovers the little-remembered and rarely told history of the underbelly of a
Midwestern metropolis. Milwaukee Mayhem offers a new perspective on
Milwaukee's early years, forgoing the major historical signposts found in
traditional histories and focusing instead on the strange and brutal tales of
mystery, vice, murder, and disaster that were born of the city's
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transformation from lakeside settlement to American metropolis. Author
Matthew J. Prigge presents these stories as they were recounted to the public
in the newspapers of the era, using the vivid and often grim language of the
times to create an engaging and occasionally chilling narrative of a
forgotten Milwaukee. Through his thoughtful introduction, Prigge gives the
work context, eschewing assumptions about simpler times and highlighting the
mayhem that the growth and rise of a city can bring about. These stories are
the orphans of Milwaukee's history, too unusual to register in broad historic
narratives, too strange to qualify as nostalgia, but nevertheless essential
to our understanding of this American city.
  Hudson Valley Murder & Mayhem Andrew K. Amelinckx,2017 Visit the long ago
crime and dire deeds in the Hudson Valley of New York. The Hudson Valley is
drenched in history, culture and blood. In the fall of 1893, Lizzie Halliday
left a trail of bodies in her wake, slaughtering two strangers and her
husband before stabbing a nurse to death at the asylum housing her. A Jazz
Age politician, tired of fighting with his overbearing wife, murdered her and
buried the body under the front porch. In 1882, a cantankerous old miner,
dubbed the Austerlitz Cannibal by the press, chopped up his partner before he
himself swung from the end of a rope. Author Andrew Amelinckx dredges up the
Hudson Valley's dark past, from Prohibition-era shootouts to unsolved
murders, in eleven heart-pounding true stories.
  Murder Mayhem Short Stories ,2016-11-12 Following the great success of
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2015's Gothic Fantasy, deluxe edition short story compilations, Ghosts,
Horror and Science Fiction, this latest in the series is packed with hard-
boiled detectives, monsters, psychopaths and a high body count. Tales of
death and destruction from classic authors are cast with previously
unpublished stories by exciting contemporary hardcore crime writers. Classic
authors include: Ambrose Bierce, Steen Steensen Blicher, G.K. Chesterton,
Wilkie Collins, Charles Dickens, Dick Donovan, Arthur Conan Doyle, William
Hope Hodgson, E.T.A. Hoffman, Robert E. Howard, W.W. Jacobs, Franz Kafka,
Rudyard Kipling, H.P. Lovecraft, Edith Nesbit, Edgar Allan Poe, Arthur B.
Reeve, Robert Louis Stevenson, Bram Stoker, Ethel Lina White, Oscar Wilde.
  Murder & Mayhem in Norton, Ohio Lisa Ann Merrick,2021-06-28 For such a
small city, Norton's past is rife with bloody deeds, tragic accidents and
destructive disasters. This community on the edge of Akron had its share of
train wrecks, plane crashes and devastating fires, but other events were
decidedly more sinister in nature. In 1931, a young robber allowed his
twelve-year-old brother to ride along on a bank heist--to little brother's
great delight. A labor dispute in 1950 resulted in two bombings of a local
residence in a single year. In the 1970s and '80s, serial killers Robert
Buell and Edward Wayne Edwards left their evil marks on the city. Digging
through two centuries of news coverage, local author Lisa Merrick uncovers
Norton's most loathsome crimes and heartbreaking calamities.
  Murder & Mayhem in Herkimer County Caryl Hopson,Susan R. Perkins,2019-12-02
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Caryl Hopson and Susan R. Perkins collect historic narratives of murder and
mayhem in Herkimer County. Herkimer County is steeped in history, from the
settlement of the Mohawk Valley by Palatine German settlers to the flood of
western migration with the opening of the Erie Canal. But the region also
boasts an infamous history of high-profile homicides and crimes. Roxalana
Druse murdered her abusive husband and became the last woman to be hanged in
New York in 1887. The death of Grace Brown on scenic Big Moose Lake became
one of the most famous cases in the country in 1906, inspiring author
Theodore Dreiser's novel An American Tragedy. Psychological tests of
intelligence were admitted into court for the first time in an acquittal of
sixteen-year-old Jean Gianini in 1914.
  Murder & Mayhem in Rockford, Illinois Kathi Kresol,2015-11-09 The shocking
true crimes of Rockford, Illinois, come to light in this fascinating account
of a midwestern city’s sordid history of murder and corruption. Rockford,
Illinois, rightly prizes its prosperous heritage, built on manufacturing
concerns like the Rockford Watch Factory and the Manny Reaper Company. But
the town formerly known as Midway also harbors a history of crime and
calamity . . . Gunfire broke out in the streets when networks of Prohibition
informants decided to go rogue. In 1893, John Hart forced his own sisters to
drink poison. Three years later, James French shot down his wife in the
street. Over the years, a courthouse collapsed, a factory exploded and trains
collided . . . Join local historian Kathi Kresol as she explores Rockford,
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Illinois’s scandalous past in this gripping book of small-town true crime
stories.
  Mayhem, Mystery and Murder John A. Broussard,2006 OC Back when I was a kid
growing up in South Chicago, I never dreamed that having a Lebanese father
and a Syrian mother would turn out to be an asset. But my ancestry paid off
big-time when I sat down across from Timothy Fisher at a San Francisco
sidewalk cafe on that warm September morning. He bought my cover as a Mid-
East terroristOCohook, line and sinker. Of course, being an FBI agent, IOCOd
been provided with excellent cover. Even so, he was nervous and kept looking
around at our neighbors, the only ones at the time being a young couple who,
hands across their table, were obviously and hopelessly in love. OC IOCOve
got the money, OCO I told him, assuming that might help to calm him down. It
didnOCOt. He kept scanning the street. OC IOCOm not interested, OCO he said.
And that surprised me. What he said next surprised me even moreOC OCO Over
50! mystery short stories by John Broussard, a prolific and compelling
writer. Boson Books also offers several full length mystery novels by John
Broussard. Visit our Fiction page and look under Action, Adventure and
Mysteries . For an author bio, photo, and a sample read, visit
bosonbooks.com.
  Murder & Mayhem in Jefferson County Cheri L. Farnsworth,2011-04-29 The
author of Wicked Northern New York delivers the most chilling historic true
crime stories from the state’s northern tier. Jefferson County, located in
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New York’s beautiful North Country, has a dark and violent past. During the
long winter months, it was not the cold that was feared, but the killers. In
1828, Henry Evans committed a crime so brutal that the location in
Brownsville is still called Slaughter Hill. A real-life Little Red Riding
Hood, eleven-year-old Sarah Conklin met someone far worse than a wolf on her
way home from school in 1875. And in 1908, Mary Farmer, a beautiful young
mother hacked her neighbor to death and was sent to the electric chair.
Author Cheri L. Farnsworth has compiled the stories of the most notorious
criminal minds of Jefferson County’s early history. Includes photos!
  Memphis Murder & Mayhem Teresa R. Simpson,2008-08-29 A journey through
Memphis’ troubled past: the shocking crimes and the brutal killings that led
to it being dubbed the “Murder Capital of the World.” With its alluring
hospitality, legendary cuisine and transcendent music, Memphis is truly a
quintessential Southern city. But lurking behind the barbeque and blue suede
shoes is a dark history checkered with violence and disarray. Revisit the
mass murder of 1866 that took more than fifty lives, the infamous Alice
Mitchell case of the 1890s and a string of unthinkable twentieth-century
sins. Author and lifelong Memphian Teresa Simpson explores some of the River
City’s most menacing crimes and notorious characters in this riveting ride
back through the centuries. Includes photos!
  Murder & Mayhem in the Finger Lakes R. Marcin,2020-09-21 The pristine
waters of the Finger Lakes inspire tranquility, but the region has not been



8

spared a history of high-profile murders. George Chapman's execution for
killing a hostler in a drunken rage drew one of the largest crowds in Seneca
County's history. Charles Sprague was the only person from Yates County to be
executed and the last person electrocuted at Auburn Prison after shooting a
neighbor in a dispute over potatoes. A plea of insanity did not save James
Williams from the electric chair after murdering an elderly man and
attempting to rape a teenage girl. In the Feedbag Murder, the body of a
missing man was found in a canal, and his friend was acquitted of the murder
despite confessing to the crime years later. Author R. Marcin explores the
gruesome history of homicide in the Finger Lakes.
  Money, Murder & Mayhem Sean Branch,2018-08-15 Warrior State of Mind Winning
the War Within invites you into the author's mind, heart and soul as she
battles her own private war within. Sanjo's previous 5 books have all shared
small pieces of herself with the world and encouraged many to empty their
lives of all that didn¿t serve them in living their best life. This book will
help others identify, confront and conquer the silent war that rages inside
of most of us. You may not enter the battlefield of the mind with a Warrior
State of Mind but you will definitely develop one as you slay your own
thoughts and inner obstacles.
  Murder & Mayhem in St. Lawrence County Cheri L. Farnsworth,2010-08-09
“Contains twelve intriguing stories, true murder cases from New York’s North
Country . . . Illuminates the dark side of northern New York’s early days
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(Murder By Gaslight). St. Lawrence County is known for its picturesque waters
and pristine seasons. But underneath this fair facade lies a sordid past,
rife with tales of killings and cunning, like the man who slashed his wife to
death after instructing a constable to close the door and depart; a robbery
that descended into the brutal axing of a mother and her two small children;
the unsolved case of a young woman bludgeoned to death on school grounds in
an upscale neighborhood; and the gruesome poisoning of one man at the hands
of his son, his wife and her lover. Join author Cheri Farnsworth as she
investigates these and other notorious cases of murder and mayhem in New
York’s North Country. Includes photos!
  Murder and Mayhem in Muskego Megan Abbott,Dana Cameron,Reed Farrel
Coleman,Hilary Davidson,Sean Doolittle,J.M. Edwards,Andrew Grant,Ted Hertel,
Jr.,Chris F. Holm,Brad Parks,Gary Phillips,Kat Richardson,Greg Rucka,Marcus
Sakey,Tom Schreck,Nathan Banks,Zoë Sharp,Bryan VanMeter,Jeri
Westerson,2012-10-29 Since 2005, Murder & Mayhem in Muskego has welcomed and
hosted over 150 authors a thousands of fans of crime fiction to the Milwaukee
area. Just in time for the 8th annual benefit, a short story anthology
featuring bestselling, Edgar and Shamus award-winning writers who have
attended the day-long convention has been created. The collection is edited
by Jon and Ruth Jordan. Contributors include: Megan Abbott, Dana Cameron,
Reed Farrel Coleman, Hilary Davidson, Sean Doolittle, J.M. Edwards, Andrew
Grant, Ted Hertel, Jr., Chris F. Holm, Brad Parks, Gary Phillips, Kat
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Richardson, Greg Rucka, Marcus Sakey, Tom Schreck and Nathan Banks, Zoë
Sharp, Bryan VanMeter and Jeri Westerson. All profits from sales of this
anthology will benefit the Murder & Mayhem in Milwaukee crime festival.
  Muncie Murder & Mayhem Douglas Walker,Keith Roysdon,2018-05-07 The authors
of Wicked Muncie tell the city’s lurid history in the true stories of its
most infamous criminals and the lawmen who brought them down. Muncie
epitomizes the small-town America of squeaky-clean 1950s sitcoms, but its
wholesome veneer conceals a violent past. Public scandals and personal
tragedy dogged the long, notorious life of Dr. Jules LaDuron. Baseball ace
Obie McCracken met a tragic and violent end after joining the police force. A
mother’s love could not stop James Hedges from committing murder. The
paranoid delusions of Leonard Redden hounded him until one day he carried a
shotgun into a quiet classroom. Detectives Melvin Miller and Ambrose Settles
chased a murderer across county lines in pursuit of justice. And newsman
George Dale’s showdown with the Klan prepared him for the political fight of
his life. Douglas Walker and Keith Roysdon, authors of Wicked Muncie,
introduce a new cast of characters from the city's notorious past. Includes
photos!
  San Diego Murder & Mayhem Steve Willard,2018 Early twentieth-century San
Diego was growing fast, and the officers sworn to protect the city
encountered more than their fair share of wily lawbreakers. From a shootout
with a lone gunman in Mission Hills to gunfights with a gang of bank robbers
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that involved enthusiastic bystanders hoping to assist, detectives and
patrolmen alike tried to maintain the peace. They encountered unexpected
bodies, confronted car thieves and pursued criminals through neighboring
states and into Mexico. Join author Steve Willard as he unearths stories
directly from the case files of the early San Diego Police Department.
  Charlotte David Aaron Moore,2008-09-11 “Explores more of the seedy
underside of the city that the tourist books don’t tell you about . . . from
a 13-year-old church arsonist to a lynching” (Lost Charlotte). Today’s
Charlotte is a fast-growing and well-respected city. But the Charlotte of
yesteryear is rife with tales of the macabre, tragic and simply
unexplainable. Prepare to be surprised and unnerved as the dark side of
Charlotte is brought to life by native and longtime writer David Aaron Moore.
Learn about Nellie Freeman, who nearly decapitated her husband with a
straight razor in 1926. Discover how the ghosts of Camp Green infantrymen,
the doughboys of World War I, still scream in the Southern night. Read about
the seventy-one passengers who lost their lives as Eastern Airlines Flight
212 fell to the earth one foggy night in 1974. Come along and experience the
grisly past of the City of Churches. Includes photos!
  Murder & Mayhem Can Be Fun Ellen Burrell,2007-04 I have always enjoyed
unusual things and in many ways this book displays my passion for strange. We
have Yorek, who lived the good life and was struck down in his prime at his
95th birthday party. Barnwick Humbug is every small town's politician, until
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he converses with his cat, Jasper, for advice. Faith and Calvin were at one
time star struck lovers until Calvin found a sex kitten to add to the group,
he learns a valuable lesson. Fairy Tales are really quite gory and vicious.
The big bad wolf is always coming to town to blow down houses or threaten old
ladies. Innocent women are usually the victims as in Snow White, Sleeping
Beauty, Cinderella and we must not forget poor Peter's wife stuck in a
pumpkin shell. Who do we all find disturbing? That voice that tells us you
now have four options. Lydia the grandmother from the past finds help in the
future. Six games to play at parties.
  Mayhem, Murder and the PTA Dave Cravens,2019-06-23 Parker Monroe is a
tough-talking investigative reporter used to writing headlines, not being the
subject of them... When a key source vanishes on a politically toxic story,
this single mother of three finds herself at the center of a media storm and
out of a job. Ready to reset, Parker moves her family back to the rural town
where she grew up. But a gossip-filled PTA, a tyrannical school principal and
a gruesome murder make adjusting to the simple life anything but. Parker
Monroe is about to chase the story of her lifetime...
  North Mississippi Murder & Mayhem Kristina Stancil,2018-06-04 North
Mississippi's idyllic rolling hills and deep forests hide a history steeped
in blood. America's first serial killers, the Harpe brothers, brutally
murdered as many as fifty people at the end of the 1700s before finally
meeting their end on the Natchez Trace. During Reconstruction, politician
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William Clark Falkner, great-grandfather of the author William Faulkner, was
shot in the streets of Ripley by a former business partner after being
elected to the state legislature. In the 1960s, Samuel Bowers and the
Mississippi Klan tried to start a national race war by orchestrating the
Freedom Summer murders and the Ole Miss Riot. Kristina Stancil details the
shadowy side of North Mississippi.
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